
President’s Report to the Faculty Senate 

09/08/11 

 

 Chancellor Huckaby will be on campus September 21 in the afternoon.  Thanks in advance for 

your thoughtful interaction with him, as well as our introduction of him to our campus and our 

faculty, staff and students 

 The Chancellor has also indicated changes in operations for the central office, details of which 

will likely be shared at the Board meeting September 13-14—I will share notes and materials 

with Dr. Miller as I obtain them—we expect some discussion on academic program review, as 

well as review of communication strategies in central office. 

 Thanks for your participation in faculty development day. I was quite taken by the thoughtful 

work demonstrated that day, and particularly taken by our students (and their ability to filed 

faculty questions thoughtfully and professionally) 

 Thanks for those faculty with whom I have already met during my college/department visits, as 

well as in advance with those who are later scheduled. Your questions help me understand a 

whole variety of things better than I would without such visits.  

 Questions? 


